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Calabasas Neighbors in Need Woolsey Fire 
Relief Grant Disburses Funds to Help Families 

Rebuild 
 
The Neighbors in Need Woolsey Fire Relief Grant program has sent out 
$14,000 in grant aid to three families who are in the process of rebuilding after 
the Woolsey Fire. 

This is in addition to $20,000 in funds granted last year, totaling $34,000 in 
funds disbursed to date. 

The Neighbors in Need Woolsey Fire Relief Grant program was established by a 
City of Calabasas/Rotary Club of Calabasas Partnership, to provide non-
insurance covered rebuilding costs, or losses subject to deductibles, etc. for 
the 9 families whose homes were a total loss from the Woolsey Fire. 

The City of Calabasas continues to support the rebuilding effort for all families 
whose homes were lost or damaged during the fire. 

The program was funded by generous donations by Calabasas businesses and 
individuals as well as a grant from Rotary District 5260. 
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